
	ERCOT Retail Client Services 

	Event Description:  RMWG WebEx / Conference Call
	Date:  June 4, 2010
	Completed by:  Dwight Page

	Attendees:  Terry Bates (ONCOR), Don Tucker (ERCOT), Dwight Page (ERCOT), Sandra Tindall (ERCOT),  Rachel Patterson (GEXA), Kathy Scott (CENTERPOINT), Gricelda Calzada (AEP), Herman Milican (AUSTIN ENERGY), Sam Woolard (TNMP), Mike McCabe (RELIANT)

	Summary of Event:

	

	· Antitrust – Terry Bates
· Introductions – Terry Bates/Dwight Page
· Review CMGRR 011
· RMWG reviewed CMGRR011, added language to address the implementation of PRR845 and reached consensus to recommend approval of the modified language.
· RMWG will meet next month to review the impact analysis of the submitted CMGRR011
· Review and synchronization of NPRR for PRR845
· RMWG reviewed the NPRR (see meeting key documents) that is needed to synchronize  the Nodal Protocols with PRR845.  If there are changes to PRR845 by the board the document will be reviewed at next month’s meeting, otherwise the synchronizing NPRR will submitted by the RMWG chair after board approval of PRR845. 

· Create Draft NPRR to address reporting of AMS meters that exceed 700kW 
· RMWG reached consensus on a draft NPRR (see meeting key documents) to address reporting on AMS meters that exceed 700kW.    

· RMWG agreed to wait to submit this document until after the approval of the NPRR that would synchronize Nodal Protocols to PRR845.
· Create RMWG Procedures document – RMWG reviewed, updated and reached consensus on the proposed RMWG Procedures document – original and updated versions posted to the meeting key documents.
· Other updates or new business:

· Don Tucker informed the RMWG that there is an upcoming NOGRR concerning time error correction.   Kathy Scott (RMS vice chair) requested that the RMWG monitor and discuss this item and provide information to RMS on the impacts of this NOGRR when it is submitted.
· Next  meeting TBD


	

	

	


